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Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy week we have had! We had a wonderful day on Thursday for World Book 
day and were really impressed with all the children’s costumes. We were also very 
pleased with all the children who participated in the book in a box competition. It was 
very tough choosing a winner! Congratulations to all those that won. 
 
English 

In English this week we have been continuing with the story ‘What the ladybird heard’. 
We have written instructions for Lanky Len and Hefty Hugh to help them find the fine 
prize cow using positional language – e.g Turn left past the barn. We have also used 
adjectives to describe Lanky Len and Hefty Hugh and make wanted posters. What 
adjectives can you use to describe different family members? Can you describe their 
appearance and personality? Listen to the What the ladybird heard song by Julia 
Donaldson on youtube.  

Maths 

In Math’s this week we have been looking at place value to 50. We have found one more 
and one less of a number and used the inequality signs (< > =) to compare and order 
numbers up to 50. We have been doing lots of lovely practical work using dominoes, 
dienes and hundred squares.  Play splat the number using a hundred square here… 
https://www.primarygames.co.uk/pg2/splat/splatsq100.html  

Topic 

We started our Geography topic this week on our local area. We have had a look at our 
homes on google earth and were all really excited to show everyone where we lived. We 
were so impressed with how many children knew their address. They made lovely collage 
houses in art. Thank you to all the parents who came and helped on the local area walk, 
the children loved exploring our local area. 

We have sent home your child’s English and Math’s books for you to have a look at 
over the weekend ahead of parents evening next week. Please go through the books 

with your child and make a comment on how you think they are getting along. 
Please return the books on MONDAY. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 8th March 2019  
 

 

Deputy  
Headteacher’s  

Award 
 

Cornflower 

Charlotte 

Onat 

Foxglove 

Trey 

Fulton 

Lavender 

Scarlett 

Marley 

 

Phonics 
Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylor’s group: Long e sound  ee/ ea/ e_e.  

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ Group Long  ai/ay/a_e   
Practise reading real and nonsense words on the phonics play website.  
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